
 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro             Ranking Member Kay Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for tertiary upgrades to the Helendale Wastewater Treatment Plant for 

engineering and design purposes in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project 

is the Helendale Community Services District, located at 26540 Vista Road, Helendale, 

California 92342. 

 

The funding would be used for a wastewater facility upgrade, engineering and designing drought 

proofing and water quality mitigation.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

___________________    

Jay Obernolte      

Member of Congress 

 


